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IMPORTANT DATES 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

CONCERT  

With two weeks to go the concert is certainly hitting full 

pace. The children are learning their class dances and the 

finale dance, teachers are organising costumes and props 

are being constructed. We are very excited to be presenting 

the production òThe Lion Kingó and canõt wait to see all of 

our parents over the two concert nights. Tickets are on sale 

at the office now. There is a very good chance that we will 

sell out of tickets, so donõt wait too long.  We have some 

amazing raffle prizes for both nights so donõt forget to bring 

a couple of gold coins to get yourself in the draws.  

 

STATE GIRLS SOCCER  

Our Girls soccer team travelled to Melbourne today to compete at the State School 

Soccer Championships. We are incredibly proud of this team and their achievements no 

matter what the result. Go girls!!  

 

LIFE ED VAN  

The Life Ed Van is here this week. This wonderful program takes a comprehensive 
approach to drug and health education helping children to develop relationship skills, 
positive communication (both face to face and online), problem solving and decision 
making skills.  
The Life Ed team provide our students with the opportunity to develop strategies, and 
practice the skills  required to avoid the harms associated with an unhealthy lifestyle. 
Please note that there is no cost associated with this program.  
 
NAPLAN  
All families should have received their childõs NAPLAN  results this week. Staff are 

analysing the results to examine areas of improvement to our teaching programs.  If you 

have any concerns about the NAPLAN  results, please make an appointment to see your 

childõs teacher or a member of the administration team at a mutually convenient time.  

Monday 10th September - Dress Like A Farmer Day - Gold coin donation please 

Wednesday 19th & Thursday 20th September - School Concert - ôThe Lion King Jnrõ 

Friday 21st September - Last day of Term 3     Dismissal at 1.00pm 

Monday 8th October - First day of Term 4 

 

https://www.lifeeducation.org.au/teachers/itemlist/category/19-life-education-in-your-school
https://www.lifeeducation.org.au/teachers/itemlist/category/19-life-education-in-your-school
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjh5ZLkv6fcAhUFFogKHZENAm8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.littleactorstheatrevaldosta.com%2Fevents%2Flion-king-jr-sunday%2F&psig=AOvVaw3-_-T9uF991kEb9GEvT7MD


Division Athletics 2018 

Beautiful sunshine greeted six of our students at the 

Division Athletics Carnival as they took part in a range of 

events against schools from all over the Latrobe Valley. 

Our students gave their all with five of the six students 

collecting ribbons to progress on to the Region round. 

The Region Athletics will be held on the 16
th

 of October 

at Joe Carmody Athletics Track in Newborough with 

students from all over Gippsland competing. Well done 

to Siya, Londi, Thon, Ruot, Tylah and Jimem! 

 

Mitchel Sutherland 

Senior Unit 

Cailin Ratcliffe 

Middle unit 

Vanessa Lee 

Junior Unit 

Brooke Marriott 

Prep Unit 



Our Coles Sporting  

Equipment Has Arrived 

A huge thankyou to the parents, staff 
and students who collected the Coles 
Sporting Equipment Tickets during the 
supermarkets promotion earlier this 
year. The school was able to exchange 
the tickets for a variety quality RHS 
sports equipment! We will use some of 
the equipment during PE sessions to 
develop students motor skills and learn 
games. We were also able to get some 
competition soccer balls and 
goalkeeper gloves for the girls to use in 
their upcoming tilt for the state title. 

Thanks again everyone! 

Dress Like A Farmer Day  

The Prep/1 Unit have been learning all about farms and farm 
animals. During our learning we have found out about the drought 
and the problems that farmers are facing with the drought. Our 
students have decided they would like to organise a fundraiser to 
raise money to help the farmers. Students will be presenting their 
learning at our Expo in the BER building on Monday 10 th 

September at 2:15-2:45pm. On this day we are also having a casual 
clothes day where students can òDress Like a Farmeró for a gold 
coin donation. Looking forward to teaching everyone about farms!  
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